Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

From: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 21, 2018 9:36 AM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD; Brancard, Bill, EMNRD

Cc: jamesbruc@aol.com

Subject: Commission Cases 15758 & 15759/0OneEnergy and V-F Petroleum (the de novo applicant)

The parties remain in settlement discussions and therefore request that these matters be continued to the
Commission’s May 24th docket. | have discussed this continuance with Mr. Bruce and he concurs in this request. Thank
you for your attention to these matters.

Michael H. Feldewert

Santa Fe Office
505-988-4421
505-983-6043 (fax)
mfeldewert@hollandhart.com

HOLLAND&HART PN

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in error, please reply to the
sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you.

From: jamesbruc@aol.com [mailto:jamesbruc@aol.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2018 11:21 AM

To: florene.davidson@state.nm.us; bill.brancard@state.nm.us

Cc: Michael Feldewert <MFeldewert@hollandhart.com>

Subject: Commission Cases 15758 & 15759/0neEnergy (V-F Petroleum is the de novo applicant)

Florene & Bill: V-F Petroleum, et al. request that these cases, currently set for March 1, be continued to the next available
Commission hearing. OneEnergy does not object to this request.

Jim



